
5/6   KG orientation 3:15
5/7   4th - 8th Concert
5/8   World Day
5/12 3rd-6th Movie Reward
5/15  AR points due
5/21  Awards assembly 
     9:00 Auditorium
5/21  KG picnic
5/21  3rd Field trip
5/27  5th Egg drop 2:00
5/28  1st & 2nd Field trip
  3rd Field trip
  KG sharing day
  CHS Graduation
5/29  AR water party
5/30  Field day
5/30  CES released @11:30

Spring is in full swing, and May is packed with exciting events and celebrations! 
Students will be working hard to complete WYTOPP testing and district assessments, and we are 
so proud of all their efforts this year. Please continue to ensure students get a good night’s sleep, 
have a good breakfast, and are ready to do his/her best.   

We can’t wait to see everyone at our 4th–8th grade concert on May 7th — it’s sure to be 
a wonderful evening full of music and talent! On May 12th, we’ll celebrate our students' hard 
work with a fun WYTOPP celebration in Montpelier. Later in the month, we’ll wrap up our 
reading goals with the final Accelerated Reader (AR) party on May 29th, which will be a water 
party as usually and will be followed by one of our favorite traditions — Field Day on May 30th! 

Please continue to keep an eye on the calendar and watch for updates from your child’s teacher 
to stay informed about all the exciting things happening. As students enjoy the playground this 
spring, we also want to remind everyone how important it is to let an adult know right away if 
they hit their head while playing. Safety is always our top priority! 

Thank you, parents and families, for your incredible support throughout this school year. We are 
so proud of our students and all they have accomplished! We hope everyone has an amazing 
summer filled with fun, adventure, and well-deserved rest! 

Kenneth Dietz 

Cokeville K-12 Principal 

 

 Please have your student's lunch 
account paid in full for the school year. 
We cannot have negative lunch 
balances. 

Please register your student on Infinite 
Campus for the 2025-26 school year. 
This needs to be  updated every year 
by parents.

Please make sure all library books are 
returned by May 15th. 

Watch for information on our Summer 
Reading and Math open house. 


